
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

PIZZA:  Forms and money were due today!  We will let you know as soon as the delivery 
date is set and also who the top sellers were!  Thank you to Courtney Tjelle for chairing this 

fundraiser! 
 

FAMILY PROJECTS:  The deadline for family projects is this coming Wednesday the 25th!  
Please get those turned in so we can display them in the gym for Catholic Schools Week.  The 
ones that have come in already look great!   

 

PURPLE COMFY DAY:  Next Thursday the 26th, we will have a PURPLE COMFY DAY 

to raise money for the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation.  This cause is very near and dear to our 
hearts at St. Paul!  To help raise awareness and money for our friends with CF, if you bring in 
any monetary donation, you can have a PURPLE comfy day!   

 

TRIVIA NIGHT:  Just over a week left to get your trivia teams together for the January 28th 

event!  Doors to the KC Hall in Odell open at 6:30 and questions start at 7:00.  The cost is $10 
per player.   

 

WORKERS:  We are STILL in need of several volunteers to help on Trivia Night.  Please let 
the office know if you can help.  Thanks to Kim Frauli for putting this fun night together!   

 

STEWARDSHIP MASS:  Please let us know if you will be attending Mass next Sunday, 

January 29 so Mass parts can be handed out at school.  Again, this is our Catholic Schools 
Week kick off Mass.  We look forward to celebrating St. Paul School with our St. Paul Parish 
family! 

 

OPEN HOUSE:  Be sure to stop for coffee, hot cocoa, and donuts at school after Stewardship 
Mass.  Shop the Scholastic Book Fair and check out all the family projects on display!  If you 

know of any families interested in St. Paul, encourage them to join us for Mass or the open 
house.  If you refer a family that ends up enrolling at St. Paul School, your family receives a 

10% tuition discount!  
 

VOLUNTEERS:  We're also in need of a few people to get the coffee and donuts ready at 

school before Mass ends on Stewardship Sunday.  Please let Kelli know if you can help! 
 

SCHEDULE:  Just over a week to go until Catholic Schools Week gets underway.  Please 
stay up to date with the daily activities so all students can participate.  A paper copy of the 
schedule went home with family projects earlier this month.  It's also posted on the school's 

website and will be emailed out with this newsletter.  We look forward to celebrating St. Paul! 

 

COLLECTIONS:  During Catholic Schools Week, we will be collecting items to donate to 

the Livingston County Humane Society and Operation S.O.S. (Support Our Soldiers) out of 
Dwight.  We'll also be collecting monetary donations for ovarian cancer research.  This is just 

one way we can show the wonderful giving spirit of our students and families.  Please see the 
back side of the newsletter for a list of suggested items for each organization. 
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AUCTION MEETING:  We are RESCHEDULING our booster club meeting that was set 

for this coming Monday.  The new date will be sent via Remind.  
 

UPDATE FROM MRS. LOVELL'S ROOM: Beginning our new quarter, the 7/8th grade 

has started a new novel study on the classic, Tom Sawyer.  In Geography, each student has 
picked a country to write a research paper on, make it’s flag, and create a food that is from 

that particular place.  At the end of project, we will have a Geography Fair that will exhibit 
the students’ hard work, and all students and families will be invited to attend.  The 5/6th 

graders have begun a Figurative Language unit in Reading, continued the VIP papers in order 
to improve their writing techniques and editing skills, and they have started to study the 
Western Expansion of the United States.   

 
“I know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord; they are plans for peace, not disaster, to give you a 

future full of hope."  Jeremiah 29:11  
  

UPCOMING ST. PAUL CALENDAR: 

 
 Wednesday, January 25........................................... Family Projects Due 
 Thursday, January 26............................................... Purple Comfy Day for CF 

 Friday, January 27................................................... School Mass - Grades 3/4 leading 
 Saturday, January 28................................................ Trivia Night 

 Sunday, January 29.................................................. Stewardship Mass & Open House 
 Friday, February 3....................................................11:30 Early Dismissal 

 

Catholic Schools Week Celebration! 
Saturday, January 28 - Friday, February 3 
Scholastic Book Fair Open Each Day until 4:00! 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Operation S.O.S. Suggested Items:   rice krispies treats, fruit snacks, beef 
jerky/slim jims, granola bars, gum, non-chocolate candy (so it doesn't melt), 

cheese/peanut butter crackers, etc. **items need to be individually wrapped** 
 
  


